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From: The Stewards       Bulletin No:   GT4-13 
To: All GT4 Competitors       Date:  5 May 2024 
Re: Technical Infraction        Time:  08:00 
  

The Stewards have received a report from the Technical Manager regarding the minimum weight of the 
TechSport Racing Car #23.  
 
The report showed the Car was under the minimum BOP weight during post-Race 1 inspection.  
 
The Stewards apply a penalty of moving Car #23 to the last finishing position for Race 1.  
 
No points will be awarded to any Competitor/Driver for any eligible Championship from Race 1. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
  
   
 

 
 
 
 

 


